
Time To Be Honest: College Admissions 
Not A Level Playing Field
In “Time To Be Honest: College Admissions Not A Level Playing Field” (The Hill, 
September 21, 2020), Steve Cohen discusses the Varsity Blues college admissions 
scandal and the college admissions process. He maintains that, “College admissions is 
not a level playing field. Given the revelations that have emerged from the dozens of 
wealthy families who tried to beat the system, and the COVID-19-triggered changes to 
academics and campus life, the system is teetering. Let’s not waste a good crisis: We 
can make college admissions fairer, more transparent, less angst-ridden, and far less 
prone to corruption.”
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